
Wednesday December 2nd 2020 

Dear Parents, 

Christmas Parties 

Each class will be having their own Christmas party this year: 

• Nursery- Wednesday December 16th a.m. 
• Reception- Tuesday December 15th p.m. 
• Year 1 – Wednesday December 16th p.m. 
• Year 2- Tuesday December 15th a.m. 
• Year 3- Monday December 14th a.m./p.m. 
• Year 4- Monday December 14th a.m./p.m. 
• Year 5- Thursday December 17th p.m. 
• Year 6 Thursday December 17th a.m. 

The children will need to come into school dressed in their party clothes for the whole day this year 
so you might need to bear this in mind when deciding on outfits and shoes. The children will not be 
able to share party food so they will need to bring in their own packed party tea. Some classes will 
have their party in the hall in the morning session and some in the afternoon session. However, their 
whole day will be devoted to Christmas activities and treats so the timing of the party itself will not 
matter. Your child’s class teacher will also write to you about party arrangements nearer the day.  

Christmas Cards 

The children will only be allowed to send Christmas cards to their own class this year. They will need 
to bring their cards in by Friday December 11th at the latest. The cards will be put in their class 
posting box to quarantine, and their teacher will give them out before the end of term when the 
children can take them home to open.  

Christmas Performance 

As we cannot invite you into school this year for Christmas plays and concerts, the children have 
been practising Christmas songs and carols to sing for you. Each class has prepared two/three 
Christmas carols/songs which will be performed and recorded in school next week. The recording 
will be put up on the website for you to view in the last week of term. If you do not want your child 
to be filmed for this purpose, please let Mrs. Griffiths know and she will inform the class teachers.  

Christmas Lunches 

Infant Christmas lunch will be on Thursday 10th December, and Junior Christmas lunch will be on 
Thursday 17th December. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

N. Park 

Headteacher  

 


